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TESL profs and students need sponsors for “Red 
Dress Run”, Aug. 21 
Red Dress Run 
Saturday, Aug. 21, 4 p.m., Tyndale St-Georges Community Centre (870 Richmond Square, Montreal) 

This annual fundraising event is sponsored by the Montreal Hash House Harriers, a running club with an irreverent 
sense of humour. Funds raised will support learning programs at the Tyndale St-Georges Community Centre. 
Professors and students —both male and female— have committed to running or walking in a red dress and are 
collecting sponsorship pledges. 

There is a long-standing and warm association between Concordia’s TESL Centre and the English Language 
Program at Tyndale. Many TESL students get their first taste of teaching with new Canadians from all over the 
world who come to the centre to study English. A number of TESL faculty and graduate students also conduct 
research in this interesting setting.  

This is the second time the Montreal Hash House Harriers have run for Tyndale. Last summer’s Red Dress Run 
raised $5,600, of which about $600 was raised by Education Department faculty and students. We are hoping to 
raise even more this year. 

For more information about TESL Centre participation in this event, contact Marlise Horst, by e-mail or phone, 
848-2424, ext. 2010. 

Participation in the Red Dress Run is open to all. For more about the Red Dress Run and the Montreal Hash House 
Harriers, including registration information, visit the Harriers website or e-mail Joyce Bridgman or Cathy 
Harrison. 

For more information about the Tyndale St-George Community Centre visit their website or e-mail Petronella 
Beran. 

Marlise Horst 
Assistant Professor 
Dept. of Education, TESL Centre 
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